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EARBRANDING AND MARKING UP OF PUPS 
 
Litter registration forms will be forwarded directly to the Marking Official for organisational 
purposes. 
 
A letter will be issued to the breeder advising they are to contact the Marking Official to arrange 
ear branding and marking up of their litter. 
 
 
PAYMENT FOR SERVICE 
 
The Marking Official will collect payment at the time the service is conducted.  Accounts will not 
be issued to participants by Racing Services Tasmania.  Fees are as follows:- 
 
Ear branding $6.00 per greyhound 
 
Participants should ensure that they have the correct money, as it will not be possible for the 
Marking Official to give change. 
 
An interim receipt is to be issued to the breeder or agent by the Marking Official at the time of the 
service with an official receipt being forwarded from RST. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


